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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2019 1:51 PM
To: 'developershw@gmail.com'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 18652)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing as it includes confidential information.  The document has been permanently deleted from our e-filing 
system.  Any bank account numbers and/or social security numbers should be redacted before filing.  Please 
note that the filing also needs an attached cover letter providing the following items: 
 

 The utility filing the document with the Commission; 
 the reason for the document (responding to a staff request; providing information only; requesting staff’s 

approval, etc.); 
 a signature of the person filing the document; and 
 reference to a docket number.  If there is no currently open docket, reference Docket 20190000.   

 
A link to the e-filing requirements are located on the Commission’s website at:   
 
http://www.floridapsc.com/ClerkOffice/EFilingRequirements 
 
If you have any questions regarding filing, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at 
clerk@psc.state.fl.us  




